
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

3 October 2022 

 

Dear families 

615 Bus Service 

Firstly, I would likely to apologise to families for the late communication on Friday, regarding the changes to the 615 bus 
service. This was communicated very late to the academy, which resulted in a delay with this information being shared 
with families.  

We have been in contact with West Yorkshire Combined Authority and First Buses today to raise our concerns regarding 
the impact the reduction of this service would have on some of our students. 

Following conversations today - First Bus and West Yorkshire Combined Authority are looking to reinstate the morning 
service, which would mean our students would arrive around 7.45am in Cottingley. Due to the time scales it is unlikely 
this will be operational for tomorrow but we are hoping this will be operational later this week. 

I will provide a further update tomorrow but I would like to thank you for your support whilst we resolve this issue. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Jason Patterson 

Principal 

 

 


